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Project overview 

The upgrade of Cecil Hills High School will include additional permanent learning spaces and core facilities to 
support the growing population in Western Sydney. 

The upgrade will deliver a new building with flexible learning spaces, including some with a STEM (science, 
technology, engineering, and mathematics) focus. The school’s existing gym/hall will be extended and refurbished 
to create a multipurpose hall, the canteen will be extended, a new external work shop will be built, new staff 
facilities provided and improvements made to existing ramps and walkways. 

Progress summary 

We have received the complying development certificate (CDC) for the works to the existing gym/hall and we are 
waiting to receive the CDC for the new building and outdoor workshop. 

The main works construction contract is now out for tender and we expect to confirm a building contractor by 
mid-2023.  

Next steps 

Once we have appointed a builder for the project, they will work on a detailed design for the upgrade and a 
timeline for construction. 

The detailed design phase is the final phase of the design process. It involves working with the school to choose 
finishes, fittings and furniture for all spaces.  
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Get involved 

We are committed to working together with our school communities and stakeholders to deliver the best learning 
facilities for students. A dedicated project page has been published on the School Infrastructure NSW website 
which will be updated as the project progresses.  

 
http://edu.nsw.link/CHHSupgrade  

You can also contact us via our community information line and email using the details below. 
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